
From:  Andrew Killeen         June 24, 2019 
 218 Greenfield Rd. 
 Leyden, MA 01301 
 
To whom it may concern, 

While serving as a member of the Montague Economic and Development Industrial Corporation and 
Montague Finance Committee from 2010 to 2012, I looked favorably upon Montague Community 
Television’s proposal to purchase, renovate and make use of the old Cumberland Farms building in 
Turners Falls. 

At its July 2012 meeting, while I was President, the Montague EDIC voted in favor of selling the building 
to MCTV’s ownership entity, MCCI. 

As a past resident of the Montague community and as a current property owner, I hope that MCTV is 
given the opportunity to make use of the building, as they have demonstrated a care and interest for it 
that no other entity in town has shown to date.  

I believe MCTV would be a good steward of the old Cumberland Farms building going forward.  

Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Killeen 
President, Montague Economic Development Industrial Corporation, 2010 – 2012 
Montague Finance Committee, 2010 - 2012 


